
December 9, 2017

�1

LTG Anna Wu 

Happy Holidays my 
fellow Kiwanians. 

December is such a 
busy month, full of 

projects, events, and 
festivities. I hope that 

in between all the 
hustle and bustle of 
the holidays you get 

some quality time 
with your family, 

friends, and loved 
ones.  It is the season 
of generosity and the 
time of goodwill. Let's 
all remember that kids 
need Kiwanis and that 

we accomplish so 
much more when we 

serve together.

Another fun, fabulous DCM is in the books, thanks to the 
enthusiasm & creative energy of our awesome LTG Anna 
Wu. The evening was hosted by Arcadia Young 
Professionals & started with a competitive round of mini-
golf, with immediate-past LTG & First Lady Mike & Linda 
Tanaka declared The Masters champions.   AYP 
President Nicole Duquette called the meeting to order, 
then turned the floor over to LTG Anna. West Covina was 
chosen Club of the Month for their dedication to the 
annual West Covina Field of Valor, as well as 
chaperoning Key Club Fall Rally.  West Covina’s Happy 
Price was chosen MVP because, well, she shows up to 
EVERYTHING, always with a smile on her face & service 
in her heart.  Glendora Kiwaniannes were awarded the 
King Pin Award for bringing in 4 new members during 
the past month.  Way to go, gals!  We had a great 
member turn out, with all the clubs reporting 2458 
service hours.  We had 13 SLP’s in attendance, and all 
four Div 35 SLP LTG’s showed up!  Be sure to mark your 
calendar’s for the December DCM on December 14th, 
hosted by West Covina….guaranteed to be another fun 
evening!
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March Suayngam  
Key Club D35E LTG

Zachary Chen 
KIWIN’S LTG 

Anna Wu  
DIV 35 LTG 

Diana Moira  
Circle K LTG 

Guy Suankaew 
Key Club D35W LTG 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KIWIN’S FALL RALLY

On November 18th 2017, I had the opportunity to host our annual CNH KIWIN'S Fall Rally 
South alongside my District Board and Special Projects Committee. Fall Rally is one of 
KIWIN’S largest fundraisers for PTP and as such, drew a large amount of participants. In 
addition to being one of the largest fundraisers for PTP, it was also a bonding experience 
designed to bring together divisions from all across California. During the event, KIWIN’S 
members participated in fun, exciting ice-breakers, penny wars, and spirit battles! All the 
divisions were giving it their all in a bid to win the FRS Spirit Stick. After all, there could 
only be one winner, and the divisions knew that. After 4 hours of non-stop cheering and 
fun, it all came to an end. Awards were handed out, money was totaled, and most 
importantly, the spirit stick was given out. After Fall Rally, all attendees had the option to 
head over to Knott’s Berry Farm to enjoy an afternoon of fun with their friends.

Although we do not have the official numbers for the amount of money raised at FRS, we 
are confident that we reached our goal of $25,000 raised for PTP

Zachary Chen
Goldstone KIWIN’S Lieutenant Governor 2017-2018
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Cal-Nev-Ha Governor Joni Ackerman with Division 35 LTG Anna Wu 
showing support for KIWIN’S

KIWIN’S District Governor  
Mikayla Bisson

KIWIN’S District Administrator  
Mahmood Bashir
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Our first of three Regional Training Conferences, RTC, was held on Saturday, November 18th. 
The RTC was held at the CNH District Office in Rancho Cucamonga. The RTC is an 
opportunity to offer Kiwanis Education to members who might not be able to attend a 
midwinter conference or a District Convention. This is an opportunity to offer information in 
a less formal manner and in our "own back yard". We had a total of 28 attendees from 
Divisions 10, 15, and 35, this is our Region 13. District Trustee, Dave Wallach, put together 
the training conference from 9am until 3pm. The presenters were: Past Governor Roy Talley, 
Past Trustee Gary Gray, Div 35 LTG Anna Wu, Past Div 35 LTG Lon Salgren, an District Rose 
Float Committee Chair Ernie Arnold. Roy's topic was "Kiwanis 101" and he spoke on the 
background of the Kiwanis Organization. Gary's topic was "Club Leadership Development" 
with a program on how we need to educate and mentor our future leaders. Anna spoke on 
"Social Media" and how to use all the different methods to help our clubs and SLP with 
communication. Lon presented a short program on Key Leader and inform all the attendees 
about hoe Key Leader works and encouraged them to get involved. Ernie spoke on the 
Kiwanis International Rose Float Project and informed the attendees about the project, 

funding, decorating, and how they could get 
involved. A continental breakfast with danish, 
coffee, and juice was available at registration 
and lunch was six foot sandwiches from 
Walmart, chips and soda or water. Both 
meals were supplied by Trustee Dave 
Wallach. The next RTC will be held in May of 
2018 in Division 10 and the third RTC will be 
held in May of 2019 in Division 35. This gives 
the members of our Region an opportunity to 
visit other divisions and hopefully improve 
communication and opportunities to work 
with each other.    

Region 13 Training Conference 
by Dave Wallach
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Kiwanis Club of El Monte, welcome to Division 35! 
Chartered November 27, 2017

Diamond Bar Young Professionals 
Only recently chartered since October 2017, the Kiwanis Club of Diamond 
Young Professionals is already active in participating in local service projects. 
This past Thanksgiving several members woke up early to meet at the 
Pomona Valley Christian Center to package and deliver food to the needy and 
homeless. Working with several dozen other volunteers, they were able to 
provide hundreds of Thanksgiving meals.
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Kiwanis Rose Float 
decorating is 

underway!
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A huge congratulations go out to our 
very own Anna Wu & Mahmood 
Bashir for being selected by Kiwanis 
International to ride on the Rose 
Parade Kiwanis float.  Anna & 
Mahmood were chosen because of 
the i r unend ing ded ica t ion & 
outs tanding cont r ibut ions to 
Kiwanis. With their enthusiasm, they 
will certainly make us proud as they 
roll down Colorado Blvd on New 
Years Day! 
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Kiwanis Club of Monrovia 
getting ready for the Monrovia 

Christmas Parade

Kiwanis Club of La Puente 
handing out toys to the 

pediatric unit of White Memorial 
Hospital.  

Spreading holiday cheer! 

Kiwanis Club of Hacienda Heights welcomes Los Altos High School Choir  
for a holiday concert.



December 9, 2017

  

�12

 
No matter what you are celebrating this year, be generous with the 

wishes you give & grateful for the wishes you get!
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 Rose Float Decorating Feeding
Come help serve dinner to all the volunteers who help 

decorate the Kiwanis Rose Parade float

Date: December 28th, 2017
Time: 5:30 PM - 7:30 PM

New Location This Year:  

Phoenix Decorating 
5400 North Irwindale Avenue 

Irwindale, CA 91706

RSVP to Anna Wu (anna.c.wu@gmail.com) 626-348-9705

Please arrive at the designated times 
Volunteer Set-Up:  4:00 PM
Volunteer Feeders:  5:00 PM

CAL-NEV-HA Division 35
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  Kiwanis Rose Float Club 

                                     

 
 

The Kiwanis Club of Pasadena and  
The Kiwanis Rose Float Club of Pasadena 

Proudly present the 
International President’s Interclub Luncheon 

Featuring 
Kiwanis International President 2017-2018  

JIM ROCHFORD 
Saturday, December 30th, 2017 

11:30 AM to 2:00 P.M. 
University Club of Pasadena 

175 North Oakland, Pasadena, CA 
Luncheon Price: $50.00 per person, Sponsored Youth $45.00 per person 

Please respond by December 23rd, 2017 – Please provide the names of your members  
Seating is limited and tables reserved on a first paid basis 

 
Please send payment (payable to Kiwanis Club of Pasadena) and RSVP to 

Craig Wallace, Treasurer, at 626-449-3466, ext 241 
Fax to 626-577-9361 or e-mail  cWallace@m-k-m.com 

P.O. Box 50484, Pasadena, CA  91115 
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KIWANIS ROCKS!
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UPCOMING EVENTS!

Please check the 
DIVISION 35 ONLINE CALENDAR 

for the most recent updates, as new events & projects  
are always being added.

https://teamup.com/ks19a58577e5f6855e
https://teamup.com/ks19a58577e5f6855e
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